
Calvary Baptist Church 

To Know Christ and Make Him Known 

Our AM services are live streamed; find the link on our website  
www.calvaryrapids.org 

Pastor Jack Austin ~ Pastor Zachary Tornow 

715.423.7190 

Sunday, February 9, 2020 

 
______________________________________________________ 

 

Our Morning Worship 

 

Worship in Song              Here I am to Worship 
                                                                                                                 Cornerstone 

 
Worship in Giving  

Please place completed Communication Card in offering plate 
 

Worship in Song  Lord Most High 
 Praise to the Lord 

                                 New Doxology  
 
Worship in the Word:                                                      2 Timothy 2 
 Success means… Counting the Cost- Get the Picture? 
 Pastor Jack Austin 
     
            

Sunday School & Adult Bible Fellowship, 9:15 a.m. 
 
 

~~~ 
 

 

Evening Worship, 6:00 p.m. 

 

Special Business Meeting                                               Pastoral Candidate Consideration 

Worship Together                   

Worship in the Word 

                                                    Communicating with GOD – How is it possible? 

 

http://www.calvaryrapids.org/


 

A Note to Our Guests: 
Welcome, and thank you for choosing to attend our services today! We hope you will experience 
meaningful worship and encouraging fellowship through the teaching and preaching of the Bible, 
uplifting music, and prayer.  A Pastor would love to meet with you at our Welcome Station in the foyer 
after the morning service. Please use the Communication Card found in this bulletin to tell us about 
yourself and request more information about Calvary. Simply fill it out and place it in the offering plate.  
 
 
 
 
Especially for those with young children, we offer these ministries, if you wish to use them: 

 A Cry Room is available to you and your child in Room 107. The worship service is provided there for 
you through closed circuit television. 

 Nurseries for ages 0-2 are fully staffed during the 10:45 service, located downstairs 

 Toddlers’ Church for ages 2-3 meets in Room 20 next to the Nursery during the 10:45 service.  
 

 

Our Week 

Today: Catalyst- 5:30 p.m. 
 Special Business Meeting - 6:00 p.m. 
Monday: Faithful Impact Ladies Exercise Group – 1:00 p.m. 
 Good News Club at Grove Elementary - 3:00 p. m. 
 The Keep, 5:30 p.m. Call 715.423.4873 for details. 

Ladies Bible Study, room #107, at 6:00 p. m. 
Tuesday: Ladies Bible Study, at Vicki Cornwell’s, 9:00 a. m. 
  Bearing Precious Seed – Vans Leave at 8:00 a.m. 
Wednesday:Faithful Impact Ladies Exercise Group – 1:00 p.m. 

Awana for boys & girls, 3 years thru 8th grade 6:00 p.m. 
Thursday: Real Life for boys & girls, 3rd – 12th grades - 5:00 p.m.  
Friday: Faithful Impact Ladies Exercise Group – 1:00 p.m. 
 Ladies Bible Study, room #116, at 9:00 a. m. 
    

Mark Your Calendars  

Feb. 21st -22nd   Calvary’s Marriage Retreat – Camp Fairwood 
Feb. 29th       Nursery Care Worker Training  
March 14th       BCM Seminar Day – First Baptist Church of Waupaca 
March 21st       Unite Teen Rally – Barron, WI  

 
 



Special Business Meeting – today during the P. M. service to discuss & vote on calling Pastor 
Kodiak Boersma as our third pastor. Please plan on attending.  
 

 
Prayers for the Yustus family as Curt’s mom passed away on February 4th.  The funeral will be on 
Friday, February 14th at 11:00 a.m. here at Calvary.  (If you are interested in helping with the 
luncheon, please contact Heidi Zirnhelt at 715-712-4188.) 
 

 
Missionary Letters- Keep Current on happenings around the world and the 
important prayer requests of our missionaries. If you would like copies of the most 
recent messages, please let us know on your communication card.  
 

 
Looking for an opportunity to serve? 
We are seeking individuals who are willing to work in our video room. 
Contact DJ Doerrler at 715-323-7182 for those that are interested. No 
experience is needed. 
 
 
Nursery Workers training has been rescheduled to Saturday, February 29th at 9:00 a.m.  This is 
mandatory for those currently working in or interested in working in the nurseries. IF you are 
unable to attend, please call Chris Yustus at 715-213-3035 
 
 
 
Dear Church Family & Friends, You have truly blessed us with such a love gift! We feel the 

Lord would have us both get our eyes checked, new glasses, some new pants for Pete to wear 

to the BCM office and Pete’s medical care taken care of. We are rejoicing in the Lord! Thank 

you for the love prayer and gifts.         

Serving with you, Pete & Darla Rimgelberg 

 

 

Dear Calvary Family, 

Thank you so very much for sharing how things are going with you in Wisconsin Rapids. Your 

Harvest Offering gift has come at a good time, as we prepare for the ladies retreat here in 

Toledo.  We have had several complications come up in which your gift will help meet the need.  

Please pray with us for this special retreat February 21-22, 2020, with the theme of our heritage 

and legacy as women in the world. Blessings to you as well.  May you too be encouraged as we 

are at God’s blessing to us all.   Sending our love and prayers from Spain, Larry and Jane Parks 

 
 
 
 


